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Direction for National Forests in Oregon 
and Washington

• Emphasis of monitoring is on high use developed recreation sites
• On affected waterbodies, educational posters should be placed at 

public access points prior to the recreational use season
• When visual assessment of a water body indicates a potentially toxic 

bloom may be present, a Forest Service approved caution sign will be 
posted. 

• If samples are collected for laboratory toxin analysis, results will be 
shared with state and local health authorities. 

• If a public health advisory is issued the Forest Service will promptly 
post the appropriate notices.  Removal will follow establish 
procedures







Cyanotoxin Monitoring and Sampling in 2022
• Due to limited resources, most lakes with a history of HABs were 

not monitored 
• Some lakes were posted with educational signs and in some cases 

caution signs were posted for the entire recreational use season

August 1, 2022 – bloom dominated by Gloeotrichia sp. with some Microcystis sp.
Microcystins not detected above the method reporting limit 

August 8, 2022 – bloom dominated by Gloeotrichia sp.
Microcystins detected at 0.43 ng/mL

Diamond Lake toxin Monitoring 



Partner agencies providing monitoring information to 
the Forest Service on high priority waterbodies    

City of Salem - Detroit Reservoir 
Eugene Water and Electric Board - Blue River and Cougar Reservoirs  
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 

– Odell, Crescent, Lava, Crane Prairie
Army Corps of Engineers



Cedar Creek Fire – September 9, 2022

127,311 acres



Questions?


